OFSC Newsletter

Orillia Figure Skating Club

May 2021

TREASURER NEEDED!!

We are looking for an individual to join our Board as our <u>Treasurer</u> for the upcoming 2021-2022 season.

If you are interested in volunteering your time to help the Club in this position, please email Lori at ofscpresident@gmail.com

2021-2022 Board of Directors

- Lori Irwin (President / Ice & Pro)
- Melissa Elliott (VP / Policies & Protocols)
- *Treasurer* Needed
- Kiera Gagnon (Secretary)
- Jayme Zwiers (Assessment Coordinator)
- Heather Warnaar (Fundraising)
- Amy Baillie (Bingo)
- Laurie McKelvey (Music)
- Parida Wichayasunan (Newsletter / Publicity)
- Erin Csumrik-Shaw (Program Assistants)
- Jamie Elliott (Social Media)
- Tracey Zwiers (Coaching Rep)

Annual General Meeting

Thank you to all our skating families who joined our AGM on Sunday, May 2nd. We want to congratulate *Zara Vardanyan* who won the free membership for our upcoming fall/winter 2021/2022 season.



SILVER SESSION SKATERS 2020-2021

Orillia FSC honours our SILVER Session skaters for their hard work and dedication during the 2020-2021 skating season.









































Please remember to like us on Facebook (Orillia Figure Skating)